
Gods  Do  Not  Offer  Eternal
Life They Are Adversaries to
Yahweh, the Creator
The greatest deception in the whole world in this generation
is God worship. The whole world—all nations—are taught by
4,199 religions that a God or a group of Gods created mankind,
the earth, and the heavens that are involved with the earth.

 

The Truth is shown in the original Scriptures—The Book of
Yahweh, from which all versions came, such as the King James
Version—that  Yahweh  created  mankind,  and  only  He  has  an
Eternal Plan for mankind.

 

All worldly authoritative books show that Yahweh is the Name
of the Creator and that the Name Yahweh was replaced in the
versions, by orders of the Vatican—the Roman Catholic Church,
the Pope.

 

The Sacred Scriptures also show that Satan is the leader of
the Gods, and that they are in fact adversaries to Yahweh’s
Plan. To the surprise of many, Yahweh never, ever identified
Himself as a God in any of the original Scriptures.

 

The Plan For Mankind

 

From The Book of Yahweh:
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Isayah 34:16

Search out The Book of Yahweh, and read. Not one of these will
be neglected. For it is written: Yahweh is their Shepherd; for
His Mouth has commanded it, and His Spirit has gathered them.

 

Yahchanan 1:1-3

1 In the beginning was the Plan of Yahweh, and the Plan was
with Yahweh, and the Plan was Yahweh’s.

2 The same Plan was in the beginning with Yahweh.

3 All things were done according to it, and without it nothing
was done, that was done.

 

The  problem  is  disbelief,  to  which  the  Savior,  Yahshua
Messiah, said unbelievers are fools.

Luke 24:25

Then He said to them: O fools, and slow of heart to believe
all that the Prophets have spoken!

 

The fearful and unbelieving will be burned.

Revelation 21:8

But the fearful, and unbelieving, and the abominable, and
murderers, and whoremongers, and sorcerers, and worshipers of
Gods (elohim), and all liars, will have their part in the lake
which burns with fire and brimstone—which is the second death.

Revelation 21:8, KJV

But the fearful, and unbelieving, and the abominable, and



murderers, and whoremongers, and sorcerers, and idolaters, and
all liars, shall have their part in the lake which burneth
with fire and brimstone: which is the second death.

 

The versions use the word idolaters, which means worshippers
of Gods. Put this in your mind before you continue. Gods
practice evil. Read:

Genesis 3:5

For He knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will be
opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
righteousness  and  evil.

 

Notice evil as the Gods, not Righteous like Yahweh.

 

Now back to Yahweh’s Plan.

 

Yahchanan 1:1-3 shows the Plan for mankind comes from Yahweh
only. This same lesson was taught in the beginning.

Genesis 1:26-27

26 Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to
My Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the
sea, over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all
the earth and over every creeping thing that creeps upon the
earth.

27 So Yahweh created man in His Own Image. In the Image of
Yahweh He created the man. Then He created the woman from the
man.



 

Did  you  notice,  Yahweh  alone  made  mankind?  Remember,  the
versions replaced the Creator’s Name, Yahweh, with titles such
as God and Lord.

 

Genesis 1:27?

 

Read in connection:

Isayah 43:21

This people I have formed for Myself; they will show forth;
proclaim and declare, My praise.

 

Did you notice in that verse the phrase “I have formed”.

Isayah 44:24

This is what Yahweh your Redeemer, He Who formed you from the
womb says: I am Yahweh Who makes all things, Who stretched out
the heavens together with My Servants, who spread out the
earth with Me.

 

In this verse, Yahweh is speaking to one of the two brothers
whom  Yahweh  calls  His  Two  Witnesses.  Yahweh  assures  that
brother (Isa. 44:1-2, 7-8) that Yahweh, Himself, formed that
Witness from the womb (Isa 44:2, 24).

Isayah 43:10

You are My Witnesses, says Yahweh, and My Servants whom I have
chosen; so you may know and believe Me, and understand that I
am He! Before Me there was no God (el) formed, nor will there



be after Me.

 

Isayah Chapter 43 is still speaking of the Two Witnesses who
are prophesied to teach the whole world in this generation.

 

Read:

Isayah 45:1-6

1  This  is  what  Yahweh  says  to  His  Anointed,  Yisrayl,  My
Righteous Shepherd, whom I have taken by his right hand to
teach My Message to the nations before him: Yes, the strength
of My Message I will reveal; to open the doors before him, and
the gates will not be shut.

2 I will go before you, and those who are being honored, I
will make their way straight; the gates of bronze, I will
break down, and the bars of iron, I will cut.

3 I will give to you the treasures of darkness and the riches
of secret places, so you may know that I, Yahweh, Who calls
you by name, am the Father of Yisrayl.

4 For Yaaqob My servant’s sake, and Yisrayl My chosen; and I
call you by your name (Yaaqob); and I surname you (Yisrayl),
though you did not recognize that it was Me.

5 I am Yahweh, and there is no other apart from Me. There is
no God (Elohim). I will strengthen you with this knowledge,
though you did not recognize that it was Me—

6 So that they may know from the rising of the sun to the
place of its setting that there is none besides Me. I am
Yahweh, and there is no other!

 



Verse 6 shows that part of the Message of the Two Witnesses is
to show the world that no Gods helped in the creation of
mankind. Notice, this Message is prophesied to reach the whole
world.

 

Reaching  the  whole  world  was  not  possible  until  this
generation.

 

Due  to  the  increased  knowledge,  which  brought  increased
technology,  The  House  of  Yahweh  is  taking  Yahweh’s
Righteousness to the whole world from the USA, the chief of
the nations in this generation.

 

Satan and the Gods

Adversaries of Yahweh

 

In the very beginning of every bible and The Book of Yahweh,
Satan and the Gods are shown to be enemies to mankind and
adversaries to Yahweh’s Plan for mankind.

 

Read this:

Genesis 1:26-27

26 Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to
My Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the
sea, over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all
the earth and over every creeping thing that creeps upon the
earth.



27 So Yahweh created man in His own image. In the Image of
Yahweh He created the man. Then He created the woman from the
man.

 

To make mankind into the Image and according to the Likeness
of Yahweh, Himself, Yahweh placed in front of mankind both
Righteousness and evil. He then commanded mankind to practice
only Righteousness. He even warned mankind they would destroy
themselves if they practiced evil.

 

Again:

Genesis 1:26-27

26 Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to
My Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the
sea, over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all
the earth and over every creeping thing that creeps upon the
earth.

27 So Yahweh created man in His Own Image. In the Image of
Yahweh He created the man. Then He created the woman from the
man.

Genesis 2:9

And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of Righteousness and evil.

 

Notice the tree of Righteousness and evil is not a Tree of
Life.

 



The Two Trees

Yahshua Messiah Explains

 

Mattithyah 7:13-23

13 Enter in through the narrow gate; for wide is the gate and
broad is the way that leads to destruction, and many are those
who go that way.

14 Because straight is the gate, and narrow is the way which
leads to Life, and few there are who find it.

15  Beware  of  false  prophets  who  come  to  you  in  sheep’s
clothing, but inwardly they are ravening wolves.

16 You will know them by their fruits. Do men gather grapes
from thorns, or figs from thistles?

17  Likewise,  every  Righteous  tree  brings  forth  Righteous
fruit; but a tree of evil brings forth fruit of iniquity.

18 A Righteous tree cannot bring forth fruit of iniquity, nor
can a tree of evil bring forth fruits of Righteousness.

19 Every tree which does not bring forth Righteous fruit is
cut down, and cast into the fire.

20 Therefore, by their fruits you will know them.

21 Not everyone who says to Me; Teacher! Teacher! will enter
into the Kingdom of Yahweh, but only he who does the will of
My Father Who is in heaven.

22 Many will say to Me in that day; Teacher! Teacher! Have we
not prophesied in Your Name, and cast out demons in Your Name,
and in Your Name performed many wonderful works?

23 But then I will declare to them; I never knew you. Get away



from Me, you who practice iniquity.

 

Notice in verse 17, Righteous tree.

Genesis 2:9

And out of the ground Yahweh made every tree grow that is
pleasant to the sight, and desirable for food. The Tree of
Life was in the midst of the garden, and the tree of the
knowledge of Righteousness and evil.

 

Genesis 3:5: Evil as the Gods does not bring forth Life.

 

Mattithyah  7:17:  Righteous  fruit  are  people;  people  who
practice the Righteousness of Yahweh.

 

Read for yourself in any version:

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!



 

Mattithyah 7:17: evil brings forth iniquity.

 

Iniquity means doing away with Yahweh’s Laws of Righteousness,
which is sin.

 

If you practice breaking even one Law, you are guilty.

Yaaqob (James) 2:10-11

10 For whoever keeps the whole Law, and yet offends in one
point, he is guilty of all.

11 For He Who said: Do not commit adultery, also said: Do not
murder. Now if you do not commit adultery, yet you do murder,
you have become a transgressor of the Laws.

 

The same Ten Commandments say:

Exodus 20:8-11

8 Remember the Sabbath  Day, to keep it Holy.

9 Six days you shall labor and do all your work,

10 But the Seventh Day is the Sabbath of Yahweh your Heavenly
Father. Therefore, in it you shall do the Work of Yahweh: you,
and your wife, and your son, and your daughter, and your
manservant, and your maidservant, and your cattle, and the
stranger who dwells within your gates.

11 For in six days Yahweh made the heavens and the earth, the
sea, and all that are in them; and ceased from this work on
the Seventh Day. Therefore, Yahweh blessed the Sabbath Day,
and did Righteous works on it.



 

The Vatican–the Roman Catholic Church changed the Seventh Day
Sabbath to first day Sunday in honor of the sun-God Baal–Lord,
and the religions followed their lead.

Revelation 17:18

And the woman whom you saw, is that great city which reigns
over the kings of the earth.

 

The USA

 

Revelation 13:1-2

1 And I stood upon the sand of the sea, and saw a beast rise
up out of the sea, having seven heads and ten horns, and upon
his  horns  ten  crowns,  and  upon  his  heads  the  names  of
blasphemy.

2 And the beast which I saw was similar to a leopard, and his
feet were as the feet of a bear, and his mouth as the mouth of
a lion; and the dragon gave him his power, and his throne, and
great authority.

Revelation 13:11-18

11 And I saw another beast coming up out of the earth, and he
had two horns like a lamb, but he spoke like a dragon.

12 And he exercised all the authority of the first beast
before him, and caused the earth and those who dwell in it to
worship the first beast, whose deadly wound was healed.

13 And he does great wonders, so that he makes fire come down
from heaven on the earth in the sight of men.



14 And deceives those who dwell on the earth by those acts of
power which he had authority to do in the sight of the beast;
saying to those who dwell on the earth, that they should make
a likeness of the beast, which had the wound by a sword, and
did live.

15 And he had power to give life to the likeness of the beast,
that the likeness of the beast should both speak, and cause
that as many as would not worship the likeness of the beast
should be killed.

16 And he causes all, both small and great, rich and poor,
free and bond, that they should give to themselves a mark upon
their right hands, or in their foreheads,

17 And that no one might buy or sell, unless he had the mark,
or the number of his name.

18 Here is wisdom: Let him who has understanding count the
number of the beast; for it is the number of a man. And his
number is 666.

 

Revelation 13:11-18 describes the USA.

 

Read the curse that comes with changing Yahweh’s Words:

Revelation 22:18-19

18 For I testify to everyone who hears the words of the
Prophecy of this Book: If any man will add to these things, it
will come to pass that he will add to himself the plagues that
are written in this Book:

19 And if any man will take away from the Words of the Book of
this Prophecy, it will come to pass that he will take away his
part out of The Book of Life, and out of Yahweh Shammah, and



from the things which are written in this Book.

 

Starting with the Roman Catholic Church, in this generation
there  are  4,199  religions,  and  all  of  them  teach  their
subjects to break Yahweh’s Laws of Righteousness. These make
war with the Lamb.

Revelation 17:14

These will make war with the Lamb, but the Lamb will overcome
them; for He is the Ruler of rulers and King of kings; and
those who are with Him are called, and chosen, and faithful.

 

War with the Lamb? Yahshua, the Lamb of Yahweh said:

Mattithyah 6:33

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

Check your religion against the Laws of Yahweh; you will see
they don’t compare. The Ten Commandments are found in every
version of The Book of Yahweh.

Exodus 20:3-17

3 You shall have no hinder Gods (elohim) at all. They are in
opposition against Me.

4 You shall not make for yourself any carved image; an idol,
in the form of anything in heaven above, or on the earth
beneath, or in the waters below.

5 You shall not bow down to them nor serve them; for I, Yahweh
your Father, am a Heavenly Father Who is zealous for My House.



The sexual sins of the fathers will be on the children to the
third and fourth generation of those who transgress My Laws
and change them.

6 But I will show My love to thousands who love Me by keeping
My Laws.

7 You shall not take the Name of Yahweh your Heavenly Father
to bring it to nothing, for Yahweh will not hold him guiltless
who brings dishonor upon or profanes His Name.

8 Remember the Sabbath Day, to keep it Holy.

9 Six days you shall labor and do all your work,

10  But the Seventh Day is the Sabbath of Yahweh your Heavenly
Father. Therefore, in it you shall do only the Work of Yahweh:
you, and your wife, and your son, and your daughter, and your
manservant, and your maidservant, and your cattle, and the
stranger who dwells within your gates.

11  For in six days Yahweh made the heavens and the earth, the
sea, and all that are in them; and ceased from this work on
the Seventh Day. Therefore, Yahweh blessed the Sabbath Day,
and did Righteous works on it.

12  Honor your father and your mother, so your days may be
long upon the land which Yahweh your Father is giving you.

13  You shall not murder.

14  You shall not commit adultery.

15  You shall not steal.

16  You shall not bear false testimony against your neighbor.

17  You shall not covet; lust after, your neighbor’s house;
you shall not covet your neighbor’s wife, nor his manservant,
nor his maidservant, nor his ox, nor his donkey, nor anything
that belongs to your neighbor.



 

The test for those seeking Life:

Exodus 20:20

Mosheh said to the people; Do not fear, for Yahweh has come to
test and prove you, so that the reverence for Yahweh will be
with you, so that you do not commit sin.

 

The first Book in your bible, or The Book of Yahweh, is
Genesis.

 

Yahweh Says

 

Sin?

Genesis 4:6-7

6 So Yahweh said to Cain: Why are you angry? Why are you
downcast?

7 If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

 

You must overcome sin.

 

The last Book in your bible says:

Revelation 21:7

He who overcomes will inherit all things; and I will be his



Father, and he will be My son.

 

To them who overcome.

 

Overcoming starts with:

Acts 3:19

Repent therefore, and be converted, that your sins may be
blotted  out;  that  times  of  refreshing  may  come  from  the
Presence of Yahweh.

 

Did you notice that your sins are not forgiven until you
repent and convert? You must convert to being Righteous like
Yahweh.

 

If you don’t?

Revelation 21:7-8

7 He who overcomes will inherit all things; and I will be his
Father, and he will be My son.

8 But the fearful, and unbelieving, and the abominable, and
murderers, and whoremongers, and sorcerers, and worshipers of
Gods (elohim), and all liars, will have their part in the lake
which burns with fire and brimstone—which is the second death.

Mattithyah 7:18-19

18 A Righteous tree cannot bring forth fruit of iniquity, nor
can a tree of evil bring forth fruits of Righteousness.

19 Every tree which does not bring forth Righteous fruit is



cut down, and cast into the fire.

 

You are judged according to your works.

Revelation 20:11-15

11 And I saw a Great White Throne, and Him Who sat on it, from
Whose Face the powers of the earth and the powers of the
heavens, including the Gods (elohim), were driven away; for
the verdict was reached that there is no place for them.

12  And  I  saw  the  dead,  small  and  great,  standing  before
Yahweh.  And  the  books  were  opened;  and  another  book  was
opened, which is The Book of Life. And the dead were judged
out of those things which were written in the books, according
to their works.

13 And the sea gave up the dead which were in it; and death
and sheol; the grave, delivered up the dead which were in
them. And they were judged, every man, according to his works.

14 And death and sheol were cast into the lake of fire. This
is the second death.

15 And whoever was not found written in The Book of Life was
cast into the lake of fire.

Revelation 21:7

He who overcomes will inherit all things; and I will be his
Father, and he will be My son.

 

Don’t let Satan and her Gods deceive you.

Genesis 3:1-5

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of



the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We may eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For He knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
Righteousness  and  evil.

 

In verse 5, did you notice “evil as the Gods”?

 

You  belong  to  whom  you  obey.  If  you  obey  Yahweh’s
Righteousness,  you  will  inherit  all  things.

 

If you follow evil as the Gods, which all nations are now
following, you will surely perish.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?

 

He Who Overcomes Sin



 

Revelation 21:7

He who overcomes will inherit all things; and I will be his
Father, and he will be My son.

 

Don’t be deceived by Satan, her Gods or her 4,199 religions.

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

 

It’s Your Choice

 

Deuteronomy 30:15-19

15 See, I have set before you this day Life by Righteousness,
and death by evil; destruction—

16 In that I command you this day to love Yahweh your Father,
by walking in all His ways, by keeping His Laws, His Statutes,
and His Judgments, so that you may live and multiply, and so
Yahweh your Father may bless you in the land which you go in



to possess.

17 But if your heart turns away, and you are not obedient, and
you are drawn away to submit to Gods (elohim), to worship them
by serving them—

18 I declare to you this day that you will surely perish; you
will not prolong your days in the land which you cross over
the Yardan to possess.

19 I call heaven and earth as witnesses against you this day,
that I have set before you life and death, blessings and
curses. Therefore choose Life, so both you and your children
may live.

 

You are told to come out from those religions that practice
sin.

Revelation 18:1-5

1 And after these things I saw one Messenger, who was sent
from Yahweh. He had great Authority; and the nations were
taught Righteousness by him.

2 And he cried mightily with a strong voice, saying: Babylon
the great is fallen, is fallen, and is become the habitation
of demons, and the hold of every foul spirit, and a place
where its priests reject knowledge and they teach everyone to
be unclean; to hate and get away from keeping the Laws.

3 For all nations have drunk of the wine of the wrath of her
fornication,  and  the  kings  (religions)  of  the  earth  have
committed fornication with her, and the merchants of the earth
have grown rich through the abundance of her delicacies.

4 And I heard another voice from heaven, saying: Come out of
her, My People, so that you do not partake in her sins, and so
that you do not receive of her plagues,



5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

 

Those religions, led by Satan and her Gods—evil like the Gods
(Gen. 3:5), will soon cast themselves into a one-hour nuclear
burning.

Revelation 18:5, 8, 10, 17, 19

5  For  her  sins  have  reached  unto  heaven,  and  Yahweh  has
remembered her iniquities!

8  Therefore,  her  plagues  will  come  in  one  day—death,  and
mourning, and famine; and she will be utterly burned with
fire; for strong is Father Yahweh Who judges her.

10 Standing afar off for the fear of her torment, saying:
Alas! Alas! That great city Babylon, that mighty city! For in
one hour your judgment has come!

17 For in one hour such great riches came to nothing! And
every sea captain, and all the company in ships, the sailors,
and all who earn their living from the sea, stood afar off,

19 And they cast dust on their heads, and cried, weeping and
wailing, saying: Alas! Alas, that great city, in which all who
had ships in the sea were made rich through her wealth! For in
one hour she is made desolate.

 

Did  you  notice  the  one-hour  burning?  That  has  never  been
possible until this generation of the nuclear bomb.

 

Yahshua Messiah said in:

Mattithyah 24:21-22, 29, 33-34



21 For then will be Great Tribulation, such as has not come to
pass since the beginning of the world to this time—no, nor
ever will be.

22 And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh
be  saved;  but  for  the  Elect’s  sake,  those  days  will  be
shortened.

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.

34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

Verse 29: the sun will be darkened in this generation.

Verse 34: that generation of the nuclear bomb that will darken
the sun, will at the same time burn the earth in one hour in
this generation.

 

Atomic Armageddon is just 30 minutes away – former US Navy
advisor
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Dr. Theodore Postol, former advisor to the U.S. Chief of Naval
Operations, a professor at MIT, nuclear technology expert.

 

…  US  and  Russia  once  again  are  pumping  up  their  nuclear
arsenal, and the Doomsday Clock shows it’s just three minutes
before midnight. Is nuclear destruction looming once again
over humankind? …could Atomic Armageddon happen by accident?…

 

Sophie Shevardnadze:  …Ted, President Obama came into the
White House calling for “Global Zero” – now, there are plans
to spend a trillion dollars on an overall of entire nuclear
arsenal. Why is this happening?

 

Dr. Theodore Postol: I think this is a consequence of the
domestic politics.

 

SS: Now, do you believe the U.S. is readying its nuclear
forces for direct confrontation with Russia? Do you think
nuclear war is possible now? At any scenario, do you see that?

 

Dr. TP: I do think that an accidental nuclear war between the
U.S. and Russia is possible. …I do think we are in danger.

 

SS: What happens, hypothetically, if there is a nuclear war?
Will a doctrine like a mutual destruction doctrine ever work
again?

 



Dr.  TP:  …somebody  makes  a  bad  decision  with  incomplete
information, which is almost certainly what happens in the
real world – information is never complete – you could have a
massive use of nuclear weapons, and that, of course, would end
civilization as we know it…

 

SS: Now, Ted, tell me something. Explain to an amateur, to me,
how  does  one  launch  a  nuclear  weapon?  Is  it  as  easy  as
pressing a button? How long does it take for a nuclear missile
to reach its target?

 

Dr.  TP:  The  ballistic  missile  could  be  fired,  basically,
within 50 or 60 seconds, more or less, after alert being given
to the operators. The rocket will then ignite…then it would
release warheads. The warheads would float in the near vacuum
of space under the influence of gravity and momentum, and in
about 20-28 minutes would arrive at their targets, re-enter
the atmosphere and explode. So the world could be, basically,
finished off in anywhere from half hour to an hour upon the
arrival of these warheads. …most nuclear warheads would be
delivered in a very short time, probably within half hour or
an hour interval.

 

Satan and the Gods offer only eternal death!

 

The only prophesied protected place in the world is The House
of Yahweh.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the



chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruning hooks. Nation will
not lift up sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Did you see that? The Righteous tree, The House of Yahweh,
will  teach  Yahweh’s  Righteousness,  during  this  prophesied
generation. The world will see the wars growing as prophesied.
Only  a  few  will  survive—those  who  repent  and  convert  to
Yahweh’s Righteousness, and there will never again be wars.

 

May Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

Love, True Love,

 

Yisrayl Hawkins

Yahwehsbranch.com

 

 



 

 


